
Medical Physicist update March 2023

Dear Member, 

The HSU Medical Physicists Industrial Advisory Committee has been working tirelessly 
in the new year to improve professional and industrial outcomes across the workforce. 

The Industrial Committee’s focus is the Award progression committee (clause 3). 
Progression under the Award is ad hoc and increasingly depends on where the 
employee is employed, impacting career progression for hard-working members. The 
Committee has done incredible work collating member feedback through state-wide 
meetings, surveys and other channels to identify the key issues and ambiguities in the 
Award progression committee.

With these issues clearly articulated, the Industrial Committee is reviewing each one to 
develop a proposed solution which should enable better career progression. The 
Committee will take these proposed solutions to a state-wide meeting shortly, where 
we will provide an in-depth update and seek endorsement on each proposal.   

In other work, the Committee continues to collate and examine feedback on other key 
Award reform issues and monitor the impact of recent ACPSEM policy changes for the 
workforce. 

We continue to seek for more Committee members, particularly HSU members 
working as Registrars and Medical Physicist Specialists. If you are interested in joining 
the Committee, please contact blake.adair-roberts@hsu.asn.au. 

If you are not a member, there has never been a more important time to join and have 
your say in the future of your profession. Please use the following link to become a 
member: https://www.hsu.asn.au/join.   

In unity, 

Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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